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Week Ending 05-14-23 

INCIDENTS: 

05-08-23 
 

At 0818hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0713 for a welfare check at a 
residence on Rich St.  
 

At 0917hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0714 for an open burn at a 
residence on N. Grant St.  
 

At 1439hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0715 for an animal call at a 
residence on Hebron St.  
 
At 2122hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0718 for a report of a juvenile 
problem on S Crawford St. 
 
At 2223hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0719 to assist a citizen at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
05-09-23 
 
At 0352hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0720 for an alarm at a business on 
S Washington St. 
 
At 0857hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0721 for a parking problem on S 
Alexander St. 
 
At 2055hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0723 for a report of theft from a 
business on S Washington St. 
 

http://www.millersburgohio.com/


05-10-23 
 

At 1510hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0725 for a report of trespassing at 
a residence on 800 S. Washington St. 
 

At 1634hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0726 for a civily stand by at a 
residence on CR 393. 
 

At 1734hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0727 for a report of theft at a 
business on Glen Dr. 
 

At 1821hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0728 to assist another agency at a 
residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 

At 1859hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0729 for a 911 hang up at a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 

05-11-23 
 

At 0751hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0730 for a report of a disturbance 
at a residence on N. Mad Anthony St. 
 

At 0813hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0731 for a report of domestic 
violence at a residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 

At 1040hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0732 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1626hts this department responded to call 23MPD0733 for a report of recovered 
property at a business on E. Jackson St. 
 

At 1748hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0734 for a report of theft at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1803hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0735 for a report of theft at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2253hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0742 to assist the Holmes County 
sheriffs office at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
 
05-12-23 
 
At 0317hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0738 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S. Washington St. 
 



At 1106hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0740 for a 911 hang up call from a 
residence on Walk up St. 
 
At 1443hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0741 for an motorcycle complaint 
on Forlow St. 
 
At 2106hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0743 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S Washington St. 
 
At 2234hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0744 for a report of a parking 
problem on S. Washington St & Deetz St. 
 

05-13-23 
 

At 0001hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0745 for a report of an open door 
at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 

At 0020hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0746 for a report of an open door 
at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0406hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0747 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1857hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0748 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on Wooster Rd. 
 
05-14-23 
 
At 0113hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0749 for a report of suspicious 
vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0524hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0751 for a mental call at a 
residence on Walkup Street. 
 
At 1007hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0752 for an animal call at a 
business on Glen Drive. 
 
At 1238hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0753 for a report of drugs at a 
residence on Lakeview Drive. 
 
At 1537hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0754 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Accidents: 
 

05-01-23 
 
At 1450hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0673 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on S Washington St.  A report was filed. 
 

05-03-23 
 

At 0948hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0684 for a one vehicle non injury 
crash at a business on W. Jackson St. A report was filed. 
 
05-05-23 
 
At 1130hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0695 for two vehicle non injury 
crash on County Road 58.  A report was filed 
 
05-06-23 
 
At 1328hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0705 for a two vehicle non injury 
accident on N. Mad Anthony St. A report was filed. 
 

05-08-23 
 

At 1544hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0716 for a two vehicle injury 
accident on N. Crawford St. and Massillon St. A report was filed. 
 
At 1713hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0717 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on S Washington St.  A report was filed. 
 
05-09-23 
 
At 1531hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0722 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on S Clay St.  No report filed. 
 

05-10-23 



 

At 1209hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0724 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on Glen Dr. 
 
05-11-23 
 
At 1036hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0739 for a report of a two vehicle 
non injury crash on N. Washington St.  A report was filed. 
 
 
 
 


